Draft Position Statement Revised June 27, 2014

The Kansas Legislature and KDADS must act to correct deficiencies in the current Sexual Predator Treatment Program (SPTP) while working to replace the SPTP with more cost effective alternatives that ensure better outcomes and provide for public safety.  An individualized treatment program should be undertaken for sex offenders early in their period of incarceration at the Kansas Department of Corrections and robust treatment should be continuous prior to their release.  Individualized treatment should be based on careful assessments of each offender.  Community-based treatment options should be developed to provide for ongoing treatment upon release.  Appropriate monitoring and support programs should be established to ensure public safety.  
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Suggested amendment:
The Kansas Legislature and KDADS must act to correct deficiencies in the current Sexual Predator Treatment Program (SPTP) and work to develop while working to replace the SPTP with more cost effective alternatives that ensure better outcomes and provide for public safety. 
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